
 

 

 

March 15, 2024 

 

To the Mountain View Whisman School District Board of Education: 

 

I am writing to formally request permission to paint the exterior of the building we currently 
lease from you, the MVWSD Cooper Campus. We believe this project will enhance the 
school's appearance and aesthetic, as well as create a more inviting learning environment 
for our students and families. 

We have chosen colors that are almost identical to the current paint color and 
complement the school's identity and architecture. Examples are available for review and 
the details are listed below: 

- 6121- Whole Wheat 
- DEC750- Bison Beige 
- KM5817- Pebble Beach 
- KM4960-5 Evening Glory 

We believe that this painting project represents our investment in enhancing the visual 
appeal of the Cooper School. Your approval would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for considering our request. For further discussion or clarification, please reach 
out to me at cathy@actiondayschools.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Cathy Jelic 

President 

 



Examples: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


